Allen, Amber

From: lla Falvey

Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 8:22 AM

To: HPD Preservation

Subject: Case number: GF22-047398-2002 Scenic Dr

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Attn: Amber Allen

Thank you for your research on the property. In addition to the attributes that you mentioned, this building contributes
to the neighborhood of rock houses that are common in the area and represent an era of Austin's past. This
neighborhood's importance was emphasized as it and several of the rock houses were included on Preservation Austin's
Home Tour in 2010.

| strongly oppose destroying an historic house, the long two story rock house with the whimsical carved keystones, and
the bridges and paths that meander through the property. This property is a treasure and should be respected for its
beauty not destroyed to maximize wealth.

lla Falvey

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution
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